
Minutes 
Chardon Community Action Team 

Tuesday November 21, 2017 
 

Attendance: Jeff Campbell, Thalia Hutter, Matt Petersen, Blake Rear, Mary-Alice Bell 

Meeting was called to order at 7:11pm. 

Approval of Minutes: Blake moved to accept, and Matt seconded. Motion was passed. 

Financial Report: Thalia reported we need to pay two fees. One is an update for our statutory 

agent ($25) and $25 for a “Continued Existence Filing”. Matt made a motion to pay the fees 

and Blake seconded, all approved.  Thalia reported our balance is $7,537.54 which reflects the 

recent $500 donation to the Geauga Lyric Theater.  Mary-Alice moved to approve the financial 

report and Matt seconded. All approve 

Car Show:  No report.         

LGRC Report: Matt contacted Tony Coder to come up with a few available speaking dates for 

Fellowship Church event that will hopefully happen in February. A meeting is set with a 

planning committee in December. Candy cane reindeer were made again this year. Tobacco 

store audits are in process. These are surveys to look at the product placements. Matt and his 

youth team will continue throughout the next few weeks. 

Other News:  Shop with a Cop asked for a donation again this year. Matt made a motion to 

donate $100 and Bake seconded. All approved. Thalia made a motion to donate $500 to the 

Geauga Lyric Theater to help defray their costs and continue performing their play “Complete 

and Total.” Mary-Alice seconded and all approved. Matt delivered CCAT pamphlets for their 

production on November 15th. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm. 

THERE WILL BE NO MEETING IN DECEMBER. 

Next Meeting: January 16th, 2018, Second Floor@ 7:00 pm.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

M.A.Bell 


